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NEWS FROM FARTHING WOOD:

This week in Hundred Acre Wood Class ,  we have been
busy learning about Red Nose Day! In maths we have

been learning about shape.  We have been exploring
different 2D and 3D shapes .  We have learnt about the

properties of shapes and how we can use them to create
art and patterns.  

In Engl ish,  we have been writ ing our own Mother ’s Day
poems. We have been using our rhyming word

knowledge to think of a ways we can express our
appreciat ion for everything our Mum’s do for us .  

A short ,  but fantast ic week of learning.  
Mrs Pearson & Mr Lovel l

On Friday 24th March the whole school will be
taking the train to Truro to visit the Royal

Cornwall Museum. If you have not yet
completed the electronic parental consent form

then please do so ASAP.





















Pre-school will remain open on this day but
could children please bring a packed lunch with
them. If you have any questions then you can

contact Mrs Palmer.

Inspiring Excellence Across the
Curriculum...

Congratulations to Noah who has
represented Trewidland School admirably

throughout this year's cross-country
season. We are very proud of all you have
achieved! Please see his photo further

down in the newsletter. 
A warm welcome to Lillie & Charlie who
have recently joined our class & settled

into school life quickly. They have enjoyed
getting to know all our wonderful class
members & our children have warmly

welcomed them into our Trewidland family. 



Mrs Moore & Mr Lovell

Gruffalo have been working hard to
consolidate a lot of their learning this week
by creating their very own cards to show
their Mummies how much they love them!
These works of art have included their own
special hand written message from each
child using the sounds they have been

learning. We then used sticky bows to create
flowers using different colours to create

repeating patterns. 
Our special sound this week has been 'u u u
umbrella' which was very useful when we

were writing 'mummy'! Our sound knowledge
continues to grow as we are starting to

blend sounds with increasing confidence as
well as identify sounds in our reading books. 

Super learning! Miss Hume





2 weeks to go...



TREWIDLAND PRIMARY  
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STARS OF THIS WEEK

I N S P I R I N G  E X C E L L E N C E  A C R O S S  T H E  C U R R I C U L U M

Pre-School Stars: Korey





Year R Star: Kenza





Year 1 & 2 Star: Reuben 





Year 3 & 4 Star: Charlie





Year 5 & 6 Star: Lillie



LOOKING AHEAD

ATTENDANCE


 Spring Show
30th March

Egg Hunt and 1pm finish for Half Term
31st March

OUR CLASS WEEKLY ATTENDANCE
PERCENTAGES:



FARTHING WOOD:  95% 
(GOOD ATTENDANCE)



HUNDRED ACRE WOOD:  91%
(IMPROVEMENT REQUIRED)



OVERALL SCHOOL ATTENDANCE:  93%

(IMPROVEMENT REQUIRED)



PLEASE SUPPORT YOUR CHILD TO
DEVELOP LIFELONG HABITS OF GOOD
ATTENDANCE AND PUNCTUALITY IN
ORDER TO ALLOW THEM TO ACHIEVE

THEIR FULL POTENTIAL.



Congratulations to Noah who

represented Trewidland School at
the Primary Schools Cross Country
Race at Bake Lakes, Trerulefoot on

Friday 3rd March. 



 Noah enjoyed the race and achieved
his best position of the season when

he finished 48th!

Back to school - Summer Term begins
17th April

Swimming - Y4, Y5 & Y6
30th March, 20th & 27th April, 4th, 18th & 25th

May

RNLI Visit 'Meet the Lifeguards'
21st April

Space Odyssey workshop 
26th April

Archway Dental Surgery visit - EYFS & KS1
27th April

Key Stage 2 SATs Week
Week commencing 9th May


